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11/01/2023  15:13:222022/4423/P COMNOT Jeff Kramer Since this cafe is intended to have seating for at least 30 customers and additional customers coming and 

going, it is important to minimise the disturbance to the residential neighbours. This includes issues related to 

parking and to noise disturbance. 

- Parking is already an issue in the area and this will add to the problem.

- What are the proposed trading times? This should be limited to prevent noise disturbance in the 

evening/nights to local residents.

- Garbage bags are left at the corner near a street pole. The proposed extension adjacent to that corner would 

make it difficult for pedestrians - especially those that have child buggies, are disabled or blind - to negotiate 

that area.
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